
Māori Health Plan 2021 - 2024

Aramoho Health Centre's Māori Health Plan sets out our goals to improve health outcomes
and equity for Māori patients over the next three years.

We know we can't do this on our own, so developing trusting relationships with patients
and whānau, as well as with other community organisations is essential.

Commit time and resources to targeting and achieving health
equity for Māori 

TAHI: Make Māori health a priority

RUA: Develop our capability 

Increase our Māori workforce, improve our policies and
processes, include more Māori input into our services

TORU: Set specific targets

Improve our stats (diabetes, gout, asthma etc.), make it
easier to get an appointment, prioritise our resources

WHĀ: Reflect on how we do things

Include more te reo Māori and tikanga Māori into our
workplace, be culturally safe, make visiting us a better
experience

RIMA: Connect with the community

Support and work with with Māori health providers and other
community organisations to improve health equity

We welcome input into our Māori Health Plan. You can find a copy of the full plan
online at www.aramohohealth.co.nz, ask at reception or email
admin@aramohohealth.co.nz to ask for a copy. Please let us know your thoughts and
ideas. Ngā mihi.


